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Finding funding! 
Last summer, Friends were able to get match funding against the money raised at the school summer 
fair from Barclay’s Bank as a parent works there. This funding is available once a year. 
In addition, following some online research, there are a number of other funding sources for example: 

 WH Smith will put the employees’ nominated school into a monthly funding raffle. 

 Aviva Community Fund will take nominations for charity projects from financial advisors or 

brokers 

 Fashion and Textile Children’s Trust will take nominations for charity projects from anyone 

connected to the fashion industry including retail staff 

 Asda employees can access funding  

We are certain that there may be many more. Why not ask your employer? 
This is at no cost to you but could earn school some money which can be used to enhance the learning 
and environment for all the children in school.  
An introduction to Your Early Intervention Family Worker 
“Parenting isn’t always easy and children don’t come with instructions. If you are struggling with any 
aspect of your child’s behaviour or have any other concerns, help is available via our Early Intervention 
Family Worker, Jane Rogers.” 
Jane can work with you on a one to one basis in your home. She also runs regular parent workshops and 
parenting courses which are usually held at Bar Hill Children’s Centre. Jane is part of the South 
Cambridgeshire District Early Help Team. 
Early Intervention Family Workers provide support for parents and carers with any issue you may have 
concerning your child, and can work with you to find a solution. If necessary, the Early Intervention 
Family Worker can refer or signpost you to other appropriate services. 
Some common issues that family workers can help with include: 

 Challenging behaviour 

 Anxiety 

 Emotional wellbeing 

 Discipline 

 Sibling rivalry 

 Sleep difficulties 

 Self esteem 
For more information please see a member of school staff or contact the South Cambridgeshire District 
Early Help Team at Districtearlyhelpteam.southcambs@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 
Next 2 weeks’ events 
Tuesday 30th January  Year 4 maths challenge- more information to follow 
Wednesday 31st January Year 4 to Burwell 
Thursday 1st February  Year 4 back 
Monday 5th February  Parent teacher consultation 3.30pm until 6.30pm 
Wednesday 7th February Parent teacher consultation 3.30pm until 6.30pm 
Changes to published dates  
9th March    Lynx class assembly 
27th April   Ocelots class assembly 
22nd June   Bobcats class assembly 
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